

Balsa Obituary

Clinton Model Aviators AMA Chapter #1206 December 2016

2017 Officers

President: Tom Lanctot
Vice Pres.: Del Carroll
Treasurer: Fred Ford
Secretary: Don Crim
Editor: Don Crim

Safety Coordinator: Del Carroll clintommodelavaitors@aol.com

Minutes from the December meeting.

- 1. 12 members present.
- 2. Short meeting this month few items to discuss.
- 3. Opened with treasury report -we are in really good shape all bills are paid for now. It is time for paying the dues for 2017.
- 4. CHRISTMAS Party is at Max & Erma's, Saturday, Dec 3rd 6PM Drinks 7PM Dinner All members encouraged to come out! Club will foot the bill for appetizers.
- 5. Thanks to Mike Winkleman the float fly's were a success. There was interest in having float fly's next season.
- 6. The election for club officers was held. All officers agreed to stay on for next year and the members present approved.
- 7. Mowing list we are finished mowing for the year. The Bad Boy has been moved to John's Barn for the Winter. We will start the 2017 mowing list at the next meeting.
- 8. The Grasshopper is sold and gone.
- 9. Mike said he is still working on dates for the indoor flying this year and will let us know.
- 10. This is a reminder to all members that it is the time of year to get you club dues paid up and also make sure your AMA membership is paid up. From the AMA roster several members are expiring December this year.
- 11. The 2017 Freeze fly will be Sunday January 8 at 11:00 am. Dress warm and come out for the fun.
- 12. Toby has the date for the IMAC next year. We are a go for August 26 and 27.